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Editor’s message:  For a couple of weeks, I thought we were going to haave an early spring, and then was hit with about 3 inches of snow. When the dogs went out, they were trying to do their jobs, while taking turns lifting one leg at a time to keep their feet warm. The boys have a more difficult time doing this. Now the forcast is for warmer weather and I am waiting and hoping for the last of the snow to melt. By the time of our next meeting, spring should be here.

Next meeting of the GTCFTC is to be held on April 19,2015 at pet junction. Look on our website for more information on the meeting, the pot luck lunch, the handling seminar, and the conformation and obedience BOB match. www.gtcftc.homestead.com
GTCFTC MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING

Jan. 2, 2015
The meeting was called to order at 12:10 p.m. After minutes of the last meeting were read and approved, the treasurer gave a short report which was approved. 


The topic of discussion centered around the two specialties we hold in August. Holding a Barn Hunt in conjunction was suggested and ideas were given.  It would seem as if Friday evening would be a possible time, since the ring area would be vacant by then. It was also suggested that a pot luck meal would be appropriate to have at this time as well. Donna Johnson was asked to look into the possiblility of barn hunt and Vickie will look into the possibility of a pot luck.

The need for a Raffle chair was discussed and Kathy Burbul was presented as a good possibility, with Geri Stempniewski as a backup. Geri, being present, accepted and Kathy will be contacted and asked. Secretary phoned Kathy and she accepted the raffle chair position.


Virginia reported that work by the Trophy committee was commencing and that many trophies had already been purchased. 


Members were asked and agreed that a post Christmas party was wanted and Geri Stempniewski was asked to look into planning it and she suggested a  possible site as the Park Tavern in St. Louis Park. She did say she did not have much information  about it and would get what she could as soon as possible.


Vickie Barker, Show chair said that all paperwork and planning for the specialties was coming along well. We had a problem with one judge agreeing to judge for the AFTC specialty after committing to our club, but Vickie said she is working on that problem. 


Deb Nelson reminded members that her new address is :



Deb Nelson, 25804 Olinda Trail, Lindstrom MN 55445



Phone: 651-213-1230


Colleen Herrmann gave her new e-mail address:



caherrmann@bevcomm.net
There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 12:46p.m

Respectfully Submitted,

Virginia Matanic, Secretary

Brags

WCMKC   Wire Results:  Jelson’s Don’t you Wish, 
